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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 27, 1975

*1 Mr. Ralph C. McCullough, II
Assistant Dean & Professor of Law
Law Center
University of South Carolina
Columbia, South Carolina 29208

Dear Dean McCullough:

With reference to your letter concerning the effect on accrued annual leave when a faculty member changes from a 12-
month contract to a 9-month contract; I have been in contact with both the State personnel office and the University
personnel office. It seems that faculty members do not come under the State's annual leave act and thus they are governed
by University policy. The University policy as set forth in the faculty manual is that when one changes from a 12-month
contract to a 9-month contract, he must either use his accrued annual leave or lose it. He will not be reimbursed for it.

I hope this will be of assistance to you.
Sincerely,

A. Camden Lewis
Assistant Attorney General

1975 WL 29630 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document © 2018 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.



